
“WE SAVED ON PRESCRIPTION COSTS. 
COMPARING PLANS PAYS.” 

The Medicare Open Enrollment Period runs from 
Tuesday, Oct. 15 through Saturday, Dec. 7. 

Schedule a time with Boulder County’s State Health Insurance Program (SHIP) Medicare Counseling Team 
to see if you can find lower premiums, extra benefits, or a plan that better fits your health needs. 

Medicare plans change 
every year. So can your 
health needs. 

• Check to see if your current plan still 
covers your drugs and if the costs are SHIP Medicare Counselors. Our team is certified 
changing. and trained by the Centers of Medicare and 

Medicaid Services. Our team o°ers experience 
• Every year, people find they can save and objectivity. 

money with a di°erent plan. 
You can start scheduling an appointment with our

• If you are happy with your current team to discuss your Medicare options beginning
plan, no need to change it! on Sunday, Sept. 15. 

The Medicare Open Enrollment Period is the only
time of the year you can change your Prescription
Part D and Medicare Advantage Plans!

Get information from the trusted and experienced

Schedule an appointment by calling Boulder County’s SHIP Medicare 
Counseling Team at 303-441-1546. Appointments are available in 

person, on Zoom, or over the phone. 

303-441-1546 SHIP 
State Health Insurance 
Assistance Program 

MedicareCounseling@bouldercounty.gov 

Boco.org/Medicare Navigating Medicare 

https://Boco.org/Medicare
mailto:MedicareCounseling@bouldercounty.gov

